

October 17, 1990

597 North Alta Avenue, Dinuba, California 93618

Wayne Heinen 4131 S. Andes Way Aurora, Co. 80013

Dear Wayne:

Thank you for your letter of October 13,1990 and your report that you were listening to KRDU. We do appreciate this sincerely.

Yes, these are the programs and announcements that were broadcast on KRDU at that time of the day.

I am enclosing some of our promotional pieces in this letter.

Thank you again for informing us, of your reception.

Sincerely,

David L. Hofer